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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1428, as introduced, eliminates a requirement that a county clerk make duplicate receipts for 

fees, fines and forfeitures collected by a municipality. The measure also authorizes the 

municipality to save and produce these receipts in electronic format. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1428 in its current form has no direct fiscal impact on the state budget or revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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